## NATIONAL COMMITTEE

FOR

## SEXUAL CIVIL LIBERTIES

Co-Chairmen: Prof. Walter E. Barnett Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dr. Arthur C. Warner Princeton, New Jersey 18 OBER ROAD
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540
(609) WA4-1950

TO: Graig Patton, Arthur Warner, Walter Barnett FROM: Tom Coleman DATE: March 9, 1973 SUBJECT: Resolution on Admissions to the Bar

Upon the advice of Walter, the proposed resolution has been re-written with a few changes. You will find a copy of that resolution enclosed. Except for the possibility of retyping of it, this is the form in which I shall present it to the delegates from the 43 law schools at the annual meeting of the 9th Circuit of the Law Student Division of the A.B.A. I must have the resolution in the mail by the 15th of this month. Therefore, unless there are any immediate objections I will submit it in this form.

Near the end of this month I will also present the resolution to the Dean of Loyola and request a written indorsement. Craig, I would suggest that you should do the same with Dean Kirby. Upon receiving such written indorsement I will then approach other local law schools with a copy of the resolution and a copy of any written indorsements. Hopefully, I should be able to get support from U.S.C., U.G.L.A. and possibly Southwestern. Whenever I receive an indorsement I will send a copy of it to all members of the committee. I would expect that you might be able to get support from Case Western, Graig.

Walter, I hope that you could contact Marty Rosenberg at Columbia. He is the current chairman of the Association of American Law Schools. Tell him about the resolution and request information on how to proceed.

Sometime in the month of April we can then have other members of the Committee approach other law schools for support. This should be especially

true in New York, New Jersey, Illinois.

I would also recommend that Graig should contact the L.S.D. representative from Ohio State and find out when them annual meeting of your circuit is. Possibly he could introduce the resolution to your circuit of law schools.

Arthur, you mentioned a law student in New York, working with Michael Miller. Please see if he could arrange for the resolution to be presented at the annual meeting of the circuit of law schools which encompasses New York.

Walter, I would also ask if you could try to get indorsement of Hastings, and possibly Golden Gate, and University of S.F.

Well, I must close since it is late. Hope to hear from you soon.

Tom Coleman